
  
   
    
   
 
 

 

26 July 2024 
 
 
 
S Hill 
fyi-request-27636-905127ef@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 

Ref: PMO 012-2024-25  
 
Dear S Hill 
 
Official Information Act request: Communications with the World Economic Forum 
 
Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) request, received on 16 July 2024. 
You requested: 
 

“All copies of communication between yourself or your office and the World Economic 
Forum.” 

 
I can advise that the Prime Minister and his office does not hold any communications 
between them and the World Economic Forum; therefore I am refusing your request under 
section 18 (e) of the Act as the document alleged to contain the information requested does 
not exist. 
 
You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision under 
section 28(3) of the Act.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Cameron Burrows 
Chief of Staff 


